
Submitter: Tera  Henderson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3838 

The care home industry is extremely unique. The compensation models of small care 

homes do not align with standard businesses. Most businesses do not have 

employees ie. resident managers or caretakers living at their place of business. 

 

The factors implemented by passage of this bill will only serve to restrict the number 

of residential care homes in Oregon and isolate care to only the largest of facilities (ie 

Big Business) thereby doing away with Oregon’s model of small residential facilities 

and sacrificing the care experience of Oregon’s most vulnerable residents.  

 

As a state that cares about its seniors and its small businesses I am shocked this bill 

is even being considered.  

 

I strongly oppose this bill.  

 

 


